
Teen driving class
Nevada Highway Patrol Trooper Dan Gordon will present a three-
hour safe driving seminar for teenagers May 22 from 9am to
noon.

The  class  will  be  at  the  Douglas  County  Sheriff’s  Office
Minden Station.

The class is free. Students need not reside in Douglas County.

No pre-registration or sign-up necessary, interested teens can
just show up.

It  is  suggested  students  arrive  a  few  minutes  early  to
accommodate the class starting right at 9am.

Refreshments will be served.

This is an educational seminar for current teen drivers; it is
not a driving school for pre-licensed teens.
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